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TO YOU ..•••••.••• '.'

We, the class of '59 wish to express our
appreciation to one who, through our high school
years, has understood our problems, assisted us
with patience of steel, listened to our complaints
with an admirable smile, and enhanced our
chance for success.

Her determined effort to satisfy and make us
happy shall always be remembered as one of our
most precious high school memories. We can't
express in words our appre c i a t i o n for her
various contributions; but to show our love,
honor, and respect for her, the seniors dedicate
the '59 Cardinal to Mrs. Mary C. Eargle.
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